



### BO STAFF SUMMER CAMP

We are bringing back our Bo Staff Camp this summer and we would love to see you there. This camp is a great opportunity to learn about the history of the Bo Staff, work on weapon safety, the proper techniques, and you get to learn a special weapon form on the last day of camp! You also will be allowed to keep your weapon at the end. We are offering this camp to only current Karate Works students. You must be at least 10 years old to attend unless you receive special approval from one of our head instructors. Spots are filling up quick, so don't miss your opportunity to sign up today!

## JUNE 10<sup>TH</sup> THROUGH 13<sup>TH</sup> FROM 10AM TO NOON

# splash bash

challenges outside our school instead of class during our annual SPLASH BASH. Make sure to bring your swimsuit and a water gun and we'll kick off summer together!

JUNE 5TH & 6TH

during your regular class times

### JUNE SPECIAL

For the entire month of June, we will be offering half off registration as well as half off your first month's tuition if you sign up as a student. This deal won't last long so don't miss out!!

#### Have a friend that would like to try karate?

Give them a Buddy Pass for 1 free month of unlimited classes! If they sign up, you receive \$50 in Karate Kash to be used towards t-shirts, gear, and equipment.

Buddy Passes are available anytime at the front desk.

GET YOURS TODAY!!!

#### CONTACT US TODAY

- PHONE: 817-377-2111
- EMAIL: karateworks1@gmail.com
- WEBSITE: karateworks.org



#### FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

- www.facebook.com/karateworks
  - www.twitter.com/karate works
  - www.Instagram.com/karateworks







ЧВЧО HIGHWAY 377 S. BENBROOK, TX 76166 BI7-377-2111

